



Reading Practice

FULL NAME: _____ DATE: October __th, 2020

GRADE: 1° SECTION: "___" LEVEL: Elementary 1 TEACHERS : M. Campos / M. Almeyda

COMPETENCIA: LEE DIVERSOS TIPOS DE TEXTOS EN INGLÉS COMO LENGUA EXTRANJERA

Nivel de logro

CAPACIDAD: Obtiene información de textos escritos.

DESEMPEÑO PRECISADO Infiere y comprende información del texto escrito.

Visiting England

Last summer, Joel and Sara travelled to England for two weeks. They travelled in August and stayed in a college with other students in Brighton, the South of England. It was really fantastic because they talked to a lot of students of different nationalities and learned a lot about other cultures and customs. Of course, they learned a lot of English too because they practiced it every day. In the morning they studied a little, they asked the teacher to speak slowly when necessary and answered her questions. In the afternoon they visited different places or played different sports at the college. It was so much fun. They often walked down to the beach with their new friends and played or chatted. In the evening they were tired so they sometimes watched videos or played board games.

The best days were Saturday and Sunday because they travelled to London. The city is very big and they visited all the monuments like Big Ben, The London Eye and Buckingham Palace. They wanted to see the Queen but they didn't see her, only her guards!

They liked everything in the city but their favourite thing was the museums, especially Madam Tussards. There were lots of realistic figures of famous people there.

At the end of the two weeks, they were sad to return home. The holidays were fun and different from usual. They cried a little when they waved goodbye to their new friends and promised to write or send emails when they arrived home.



1. True or false? Correct the false ones.

- A. Joel and Sara travelled to England for three weeks. ()
- B. They stayed in a college. ()
- C. Brighton is in the North of England. ()
- D. They asked the teacher to speak fast. ()
- E. They sometimes walked to the beach. ()

2. Answer the following questions.

a. What did Joel and Sara do in the afternoon?

b. What did they visit in London?

c. Did they like the museums?

d. What museum did they like the best?

e. Did they see the Queen?

f. What did they promise to do when they arrived home?

